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 OECD NCP Information note on the notification of alleged breach of  

the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises 

Warsaw, March 3rd, 2021  

 

The OECD National Contact Point (OECD NCP) informs that on June 29th, 2020 the Polish OECD NCP 

received a notification of an alleged breach of the OECD Guidelines for Multinational Enterprises 

(hereinafter: OECD Guidelines) by a Polish multinational enterprise. The notification was submitted 

by an individual. 

After analysis of the notification and separate meetings with parties to the proceedings, on the  

18th of January 2021 the OECD NCP accepted the case for further consideration, underlining that the 

acceptance of the case does not mean that the NCP confirms that the OECD Guidelines were 

breached. 

The Initial Assessment of the case prepared by the OECD NCP has been agreed between the parties 

to the proceedings. For the good of the case, the OECD NCP decided not to publish the content of the 

Initial Assessment and to leave it in the specific instance documentation.  

At a later stage of the proceedings, the OECD NCP will propose to the parties mediation or its good 

offices, to find a solution that will be satisfactory for both parties. 

Proceedings before the OECD NCP are confidential, which means that the details of the talks and the 

considered directions of action will not be disclosed to the public. The proceedings before the OECD 

NCP will end with the formulation of the Final Statement, describing the various stages of the 

proceedings and information on the conclusion of an agreement (or its lack) between the parties.  

The Final Statement will be published in Polish and in English on the OECD NCP’s website.  

 

 

 

 


